
FSAC MINUTES 

May 19, 2022 

 

The meeting was called to order at 1:22 pm by Dean Hurst. 

 

Members Present:  Hillary Gilmartin, Tom Gilmartin, Tom Reynolds, and Sue Sharp. 

Staff Present:  Amanda Lara, Wesley Shryock, and Malissa Rodriguez. 

Board Liaison:  Dain Hurst – present 

Guest:  Lord Anthony Steiber of Glencoe and Lochnbar.  Wishes to be a member of FSAC 

 

Approval of Agenda and approval of April Minutes. 

 

Wes Shryock, General Manager 

 The Golf Tournament menu has been received as well priced. 

 Jacqi has been promoted to back house director. 

 April has seen the biggest rise in sales. 

 Easter sales were great. 

 Mother’s Day – not great. 

 Special assessment for the Mulligan Room will be looked at quarterly.  

 Menu at MR – Burgers are now 80/20  1/3 pound, no Angus. 

Malissa Rodriguez 

 Mulligan Room – menu change 

 Still experiencing staffing shortage but better than last year. 

Experiencing a large volume of customers on Saturdays.  Possibly use grill on patio for 

hamburgers and hot dogs, and possibly serve beers. 

Looking into having a band on the patio for Father’s Day.  

“Grab and Go” sandwiches as well as mixed drinks in cans will be available on the beverage cart 

soon. 

Working on hiring a second bartender. 



Dain Hurst 

Spoke of upcoming changes with the Mulligan Room and how they are hoping for a real fix and 

not just a “band-aid” fix. 

  

 

The meeting was adjourned at 2:16 pm.  The next meeting of FSAC will be June 16, 2022 at 1:00 pm.  

 


